
Friends of St Augustine’s 

 
 
The Friends of St Augustine’s (FOSA) have always been an important feature 
within the school. It is run by a small group of volunteers, who help raise funds 
to give the school the opportunity to provide those extra special things and 
sometimes the more essential things such as the new starters reading book 
bag. 
 
Regular meetings take place including the first in September to welcome new 
families to the school.  
 
If you have some time and would like to volunteer to join the FOSA team 
please contact them at:  
 
 

FOSA@staugustines.dorset.sch.uk 
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